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RE:  Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a Glenwood Long Distance
International 214 Authorization

ITC-214-19981028-00761

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Enclosed herewith please find a letter from Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc., d/b/a
Glenwood Long Distance (“Glenwood”) notifying the Commission of Glenwood’s current
operating name, under which it provides service pursuant to its international §214 authorization.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.




December 4, 2012

VIA IBFS

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

ATT: Ms. Adrienne Downs
Policy Division, International Bureau

RE:  Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a Glenwood Long Distance
International 214 Authorization
ITC-214-19981028-00761

Dear Ms. Dortch:

The purpose of this letter is to advise the Commission that Glenwood
Telecommunications, Inc. (“Glenwood”) currently provides long distance services pursuant to its
international §214 authorization under the name “Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a
Glenwood Long Distance.”

On December 18, 1998, Glenwood received authority to provide service in accordance
with the provisions of Section 63.18(e)(2) of the Commission’s rules under the name “Glenwood
Long Distance, a Division of Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc.” In re: Overseas Common
Carrier Section 214 Applications and Section 310(B)(4); Actions Taken, 1998 FCC LEXIS 6684,
DA 98-2621, released December 24, 1998. Glenwood has at all times continued to provide
services pursuant to this grant since then, but currently does so under the name “Glenwood
Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a Glenwood Long Distance.” No change in corporate structure or
ownership whatsoever has occurred. The purpose of this notice is purely to maintain uniformity
and accuracy of the Commission’s records.

Sincerely,

e

Stanley D. Rouse, General Manager
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